
          January 27, 2020 

South Pymatuning Township Budget Continuation Meeting 

The continuation meeting of the South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was held January 27, 

2020 at 9:00 a.m. in the municipal building with Supervisors Laurel Alexander, Chairman, Matthew 

Chalupka and William Klumph present. 

The meeting was opened with the pledge to the flag. 

There were no visitors present. 

Supervisor Laurel Alexander stated she had drafted a letter to the South Pymatuning Fire Department 

asking for 2019 expenditures.  A certified letter will be sent to the Department. 

Supervisor Laurel Alexander stated she would like to have the laptop computer repaired so the office and 

supervisors are able to see what is stored on it.  

The Supervisors continued with a lengthy discussion of multiple line items on the 2020 Township Budget. 

The meeting was recessed at 11:58 a.m. until January 29, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. 

 

Keith McKnight 

Secretary 

 


